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20 April 2018 
 
Cllr Murray Lyle 
Leader of the Council 
Perth & Kinross Council 
2 High Street 
Perth PH1 5PH 
 
 
 
Dear Councillor Lyle,  
 
I am writing to you on behalf of GMB Scotland members at Beechgrove Care 
Home in Perth. We are appalled by the IJB's decision to shut the home and 
back the call made by two councillors, who were at that meeting, to look at 
other options before closure.  
 
You run the home, you pay for the home and you employ the staff there. You 
have the power to keep it open.  
 
Our members have backed a call to take industrial action if nothing changes, 
and that isn't something we take lightly, but our members believe that the 
home can and should be saved.  
 
Before we embark on the formal process involved in taking industrial action, I 
am willing to meet with you, and representatives of our members working at 
Beechgrove,to discuss any proposals you are prepared to make to avoid the 
necessity of our action. You will appreciate that this will need to be soon as 
time is now of the essence.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Vicki Leonard 
GMB SCOTLAND ORGANISER 


